
 
 

TRAFFIC ALERT 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 
 

For Friday/Saturday, October 21-22, 2011 in Lawrence/Douglas County  
 

K-10 
 

Eastbound and westbound entrance/exit ramps at the Church Street interchange will be closed for 

mill and overlay work beginning at 6:00 p.m. on Friday, October 21 and will reopen to all 

traffic at 6:00 a.m. on Saturday, October 22.  Only one set of the Church Street interchange 

ramps will be closed at a time. When one pair of the interchange ramps are finished and 

reopened, then the other set of ramps will close. NOTE: There will be no lane closures on K-10 

during this time period. 

 

Advance message boards will alert drivers to the ramp closures. No marked detours will be 

provided. Drivers should expect minor delays and must use alternate routes during the ramp 

closures.  

 

Project work is scheduled to be completed for this week on Saturday, October 22. 
 

### 

 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

                                 
 

 
This information is available in alternative accessible formats. To obtain an alternative format,  

contact KDOT Transportation Information, Eisenhower Building, 700 SW Harrison, 2nd Floor West,  

Topeka, Kan., 66603-3754, or (785) 296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired - 711. 
 

mailto:kqualls@ksdot.org

